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Thanksgiving is one of the busiest travel 
times of the year. Whether you are driving 
10 or 100 miles to your holiday destination, 
it is important to buckle up every trip, every 
time.

Regular seat belt use is the single most 
effective way to protect people and reduce 
fatalities in motor vehicle crashes and we 
want our school to have ZERO FATALITIES 
during this holiday break.

Remember, many of us over‐indulge in 
holiday goodies and loosen our belts a little 
after dinner but there’s nothing that should 
keep you from tightening your seat belt 
when you get in a motor vehicle. The 
potential consequences are just too great.

Just because you are out of school doesn’t 

If You Listen Closely, the Turkey is Really Saying, “BUCKLE! BUCKLE! BUCKLE!”

November

mean you are off duty. Click‐It Cadets are always on duty. So, buckle up and remind 
everyone in the vehicle to do the same.

For more information on how to buckle up properly this holiday season, go to ClickIt.utah.gov.


